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Dear Families, 

This week has brought a new set of challenges for us with 

floods and snow to contend with. Despite the weather, the 

children in school and at home are working extremely hard and the staff are 

very impressed with the quality of 

learning that we are seeing. Thank 

you for wearing face coverings 

when coming on to the school site 

and for keeping your distance from 

others. We continue to review our 

safety measures in school to 

ensure that our Nevill Road 

community is as safe as possible.  

  Our Remote learning Offer 

Please see the revised Remote Learning Policy, 

which is in line with the latest DfE guidance. This 

can be found on the school website. A 

questionnaire will be going out to all families next 

week and your feedback is very welcome. We fully 

understand that families are all facing different 

pressures and we will continue to develop our offer 

to meet those needs as best we can. You are all 

doing an amazing job and appreciate your messages 

of thanks. For those children that are attending 

school on a part time basis, please continue to 

access the remote learning lessons on the days that they are not in school to 

ensure that they are following the sequence of lessons as they are delivered. 

The children in school are accessing the same offer as those at home and are 

being supervised by our support staff to enable the class teachers to plan and 

deliver the live sessions, give daily feedback and create resources for both the 

children at home and in school. 



Year 6 SATS 

You may already know that the year 6 SATs, due to take place in May, have 

been cancelled. We will be submitting teacher assessments instead and await 

guidance on how this will work. Most importantly, we will continue to support 

the children in Year 6 to ensure that they are ready for their next stage in 

education when they start High School in September. 

Keeping our Nevill Road family together 

We love hearing about the activities the children are taking 

part in at home. Please keep sending in your 

photos to headteacher@nevillroad-

jun.stockport.sch.uk or tweet to @NRJuniors. 

Some of the children have been taking part in 

the Bramhall High science challenge. Week 1 

was to make a skyscraper out of just spaghetti 

and sticky tape. Zach managed to reach the 

dizzy height of 138.5cm. 

Track and Trace procedures 

Mrs Cliff will continue to Track and Trace for those children who are attending 
school. Please email covid@nevillroad-jun.stockport.sch.uk if your child has a 
positive Covid19 test.   
Please include: 

 the child’s name 
 the child’s class 
 the date symptoms started 
 the date the test was taken 
 the date of the positive result 
 the date your child was last in school 
 whether your child attended before or after school club and the dates 

they attended 
 your contact number. 

 
Please do not send your child in to school if they display any of the Covid 19 
symptoms and ensure that you book a test for your child straight away.  

Thank you 

I hope you all have a restful weekend. 

Mrs Cliff 
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